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Regular Meeting Minutes of July 7, 2011 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm by John Kollmer 
 
Members in Attendance: John Kollmer, Tim Lee, Ron Larson, Linda Hostetler &  
Dave Beradis 
 
Audience of Citizens: None 
 
John Kollmer presented the new website for the Committee, www.deepriverct.us/firehousestudy.  
Some additions will be made with regards to more information about the Deep River Fire 
Department, Inc. Ron Larson suggested we also create a video to be broadcast on Comcast’s 
public access channel and we will also create a document to mailed to all residents in Deep River 
when both Phases are complete. 
 
The Committee approved the draft report of the “Alternate Location for a Firehouse”. 
 
The Committee discussed the Pros/Cons if the Fire Department did nothing with regards to the 
building and the ramifications of continuing to storing equipment outside the firehouse. 
 
John Kollmer will have a draft of these points ready for the next meeting and the Committee will 
set a date to have the Board of Selectman attend one of our meetings. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:15pm. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
John Kollmer 


